
 

 

 

 

 

March 31, 1997 

 

Mr. Steven D. Tilley 

Chief 

JFK Collection 

NARA 

8601 Adelphi Road 

College Park, MD 20740-6001 

 

Dear Steve: 

 

I am writing to follow up our conversation regarding US Secret Service protective surveys and to 

provide information about the Review Board’s recent determinations. 

 

In July 1996, the ARRB asked the Secret Service to provide us with records from the Secret Service 

Archives. As part of its response, the Service supplied eight protective surveys dated from October 

31, 1963, to November 21, 1963. I have enclosed our correspondence with the Secret Service which 

outlines the review process for these records. The Final Determination Forms for the Tampa and 

Miami protective surveys show that these are open in full, and the Service should have delivered them 

to you. Please let me know if you have not received them. 

 

I am also enclosing our letter to the Service detailing the Review Board’s determinations at the March 

13-14, 1997 meeting. Of particular interest is the Richard Case Nagell file [154-10002-10330], which 

we have asked the Secret Service to deliver to you by April 10, 1997.  If you do not receive it, please 

let me know. 

 

As always, thanks for your help. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Joan Zimmerman 

Senior Analyst 

 

enclosures 


